
 

The Seamless Summer Option Program, a component of the National School Lunch Program, 

enables school districts to offer free, healthy summer meals to students and members of the 

public under the age of 18.  
District 112 will be providing breakfast to students during the 2018 summer school program 

held at Oak Terrace School, from June 18 through July 19, 2018.  Please note: school will 

be closed on July 4 and July 5, 2018. 

 

Meals will be served as follows: (except for July 4 and July 5, 2018) 

 Open to the Community - Breakfast will be served: Monday through Thursday,                 

between 7:45 a.m. - 8:05 a.m. 

 

 Open to Summer School Students - Breakfast will be served: Monday through Thursday,  

between 8:05 a.m. – 8:30 a.m.  

Click here to view the summer lunch menu. 

 

 

Seamless Summer Option Program 
 

https://www.nssd112.org/cms/lib/IL02217852/Centricity/Domain/24/SeamlessSummerMenu_June18-July19.pdf

